More Important Information

Mrs. Salvitty & Ms. Mitchell January Newsletter-Tot Time



Happy January everyone!

We hope you and your family enjoyed the Christmas holiday.

Important Dates

Tues. Jan. 23rd Teddy Bear Picnic; Vision Screening

Thurs. Jan. 25t Conferences

Happy Birthday

Jan. 26th Ryder Mullen

Classroom News:



For the month of January, we will be focusing on the color blue, the number 5 and the shape of a star. Our Bible story for the month is Joseph and the Amazing Color Coat. For the last week of January, we will be celebrating Teddy Bear Week. On January 23rd we ask that your child bring to school one of their favorite stuffed animals. On this day we will be having our Teddy Bear Picnic with our furry guests. Please feel free to sign up for something to bring in to help us with our picnic. The sign-up sheet will be posted as the date gets closer. Thank you!!!!

Thank you again for everything you do to help us in our classroom!! We are so lucky to have such a wonderful group of families!!!